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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of the United Kingdom and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes UK’s commitment to maintaining its strong global role in relation to human rights. As regards UK’s human rights framework, Italy welcomes in particular, since the second cycle of the UPR, the adoption of further measures to combat violence against women, the introduction of the 2015 Modern Slavery Act, the launch of a new Hate Crime Action Plan in 2016 and the adoption of a national action plan on Business and Human Rights. 
Italy recommends the United Kingdom to:
· ratify the Council of Europe Convention on preventing and combating violence against women and domestic violence (Istanbul Convention). 

Thank you.

